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Timothy J.W. Muller, Receives AV Preeminent® Rating from Martindale-
Hubbell®

November 16, 2015

The law firm of Rosen Hagood is pleased to announce that Timothy

J.W. Muller has received the AV Preeminent® rating from the Martindale-Hubbell® legal rating

service.  Muller focuses his legal practice in the areas of construction, government and

administrative law, and business and securities litigation.

The Martindale-Hubbell® AV Preeminent® rating is the highest possible rating for an attorney

for both ethical standards and legal ability.  This rating represents the pinnacle of professional

excellence.  It is achieved only after an attorney has been reviewed and recommended by his

peers, members of the bar, and members of the judiciary.

“We are extremely pleased that Tim has been recognized by his peers for his legal acumen and

experience,” said managing partner, Richard Rosen.  “As an AV rated firm, we pride ourselves

on bringing the highest level of client service to each matter.”

In addition to his legal practice, Muller is very active in improving the downtown Charleston

community.  He currently serves as Chairman of the Charleston Peninsula Neighborhood

Consortium and as an appointed member of the City of Charleston’s Town and Gown

Committee and Late Night Activity Charter Commission.  Muller also served as moderator for

one of the recent Mayoral debates.
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